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The Tri-Creek Republican Committee and the Lake County Republican Central
Committee are both revamping this year. It is sure to be an exciting year! 

In January of 2023, Lake County held a caucus to replace outgoing County Chairman
and current Indiana State Senator, Dan Dernulc. At this caucus, the Precinct
Committeemen and Vice-Precinct Committeemen gathered at the Croatian Center in
Merrillville to vote on the new Chairman for the remainder of Senator Dernulc's term
(Ending January 2025). Congratulations to our New County Chairman, Randy
Niemeyer! Randy is the former Chairman of the Cedar Lake Republicans and is
currently the Lake County Councilman representing District 7.  Randy spent the few
months attending various GOP meetings in the County and spoke at the Tri-Creek
Republican meeting In January as well in his bid for the Chairmanship. As this next
chapter opens, we wish Randy well as he takes the reigns and gets settled in on the
County Executive Committee.

Additionally, at the January meeting, Shad Whistler made the announcement that he
would not be seeking re-election as the Tri-Creek Republican Chairman. He requested
that all interested parties please reach out and inform the Executive Committee of
their intent to run for the Chairmanship. Thank you Shad for leading TCRC and thank
you for all the tireless work that goes into running an organization, such as this one.
We look forward to this next chapter and can't wait to see what is in store for Tri-Creek!  

A NEW YEAR AND A RENEWED
PURPOSE
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Lake County GOP:
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Tri-Creek Republicans:
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lowell.net
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With new leadership, comes new goals and action plans. TCRC is going
to get a double dose of both this year! Stay tuned to this newsletter and
the next in-person meetings to see all the new action plans that are
going to unveil themselves in short order. This is such an exciting time
for the Republican Party in Lake County!

If you have the ability, it is always a great idea to attend other local GOP
meetings. There is a calendar being provided in this packet that
contains many of these meeting dates and times. Please check with the
Chairman of the local group to ensure accuracy of the information. Also
note, the Lake County County GOP website has more information about
these events and also contact information for the Chairs of the different
groups. The website is located on the first page of this newsletter.

 

GOALS FOR 2023

During the same meeting, Secretary Lorraine Bank
announced that she would also not be seeking re-
election. Thank you Lorraine for keeping us informed
and thank you for all of your hard work during your
time on the Executive Committee.

At the February 2023 meeting, the Tri-Creek
Republicans elected Clarissa Fuller as Chair and
Jessica Messler as Secretary. The other members of
the Executive Committee are Alice Dahl as Vice-
Chairwoman and Melissa Louridsen as Treasurer.
More updates will be available in the coming months
on how the TCRC will be moving forward. Stay
tuned!

A Message from the Chairwoman
It is an honor to have been elected as the new chair of the Lowell /
Tri Creek Republican Committee and I look forward to serving our
beloved town. Our country is founded on Godly principles. As
Americans we ALL have the privilege of coming together as the
TCRC to voice our collective and agreed-upon ideas to maintain our
country as the Founders envisioned. As your Executive Committee
we are here to help you, the people, to carry out the Constitution
which gives ALL citizens certain rights to Life, Liberty, and the
Pursuit of Happiness, beginning right here in Lowell! We are
dedicated to growing our membership by providing education
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Chair - Clarissa Fuller   |   Vice-Chair - Alice Dahl
Secretary - Jessica Messler   |   Treasurer - Melissa Lauridsen

which will include informative programs, speakers, new events and
coordinated participation in tasks throughout the year designed to
help our residents become knowledgeable in all things government.
This is the daily OPPORTUNITY to let your gratitude and conscience
be your guide to participate in America’s greatness. Please make
every effort to attend our monthly meetings (3rd Monday) at the
community center. Bring your questions, ideas, your intelligence,
energy and desire so that we all benefit from our combined efforts
to MAGA! See you on March 20!   P.S. BRING A NEIGHBOR or TWO
(or three...)
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https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=lcgopin%40gmail.com&ctz=America%2FChicago


Lowell Town Meetings

Lowell
Redevelopment

Commission

Fourth Monday of Every Month
6:30 - 7 PM

Lowell Town Hall

Lowell Town
Council
Meetings

Second & Fourth
Monday of Every Month

7 - 8 PM
Lowell Town Hall

Lowell Board
of Zoning
Appeals

Second Thursday of Every Month
6 - 7 PM

Lowell Town Hall

Second Thursday of Every Month
7 - 8 PM

Lowell Town Hall

Lowell Plan
Commission

Meeting

Other Lowell Boards and Commissions

Freedom Park Board - Meeting Times Not Available
Historic Preservation Board - 1st Tuesday of Month - Town Hall - 6 PM

Police Commission - 4th Thursday of Month - Town Hall
Economic Development Commission - Only Meets "As Needed"

Stormwater Board - Meets Quarterly
School Board Meetings



Missing Information... Can you help?

CEDAR CREEK TOWNSHIP Information
WEST CREEK TOWNSHIP Information
EAGLE CREEK TOWNSHIP Information



Cedar Creek Township Trustee - Alice Dahl - Lowell, IN
West Creek Township Trustee - Heidi Laub - Lowell, IN

Eagle Creek Township Trustee - Rosemary Marrow - Hebron, IN



What other information would be useful?





WE NEED POLL WORKERS FOR THE 2023 PRIMARY. 
If you are interested in serving as a poll worker, please reach out to a

member of the Executive Committee ASAP.




